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7th June 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Visit to Hampton Court Palace 

 

On Friday 30th June 2017, Year 4 children will be visiting the Hampton Court Palace.  The purpose of this visit is 
for the children to learn about the ‘King Henry VIII and The Tudors’. This will support their learning in History. 
The children will have the opportunity to explore Hampton Court Palace and its’ magnificent gardens as well as 
attend a workshop about ‘Young Henry’. 
 

We will be leaving school by 9.00am and hope to return by 3.30p.m. The children will be accompanied and 
supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure the safety and welfare of 
your child.  
 

The cost of entrance to the palace, workshop and travel by coach will be £14.  Children will need to bring their 
own packed lunch in a plastic bag, labelled with their name.  Children entitled to free school meals will be 
provided with a packed lunch by Harrisons. 
 
We would encourage parents to pay online via school money online www.schoolmoney.co.uk. However if 
you are unable to do so, please complete the slip below return to your child’s class teacher, in a marked 
envelope, with payment. If you are paying by cash, please bring the exact payment as we cannot provide 
change by Wednesday 21st June. 
  

If you have any problems with making the payment, please see the class teacher to discuss paying in 
installments. 
 
 

Thank You    
 
Mrs G Grey and Ms P Kaur 
Year 4 Teachers 
 
 

 

 
Children’s Reply slip - Visit to Hampton Court Palace on Friday 30th June 2017 
 
 

Child’s name _____________________________ in class _______________________      

 

          I enclose £14           I have paid the school online     

 

 
Parent‘s Signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 
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